Singing is not only fun, but a great way to meet new people and develop a real sense
of belonging. It can enhance a person’s mood and increases their self esteem and
confidence. There are also health benefits as singing provides a workout for the major

muscle groups in the upper body.

St Francis of Assisi school choir welcomes students from year I -6 to join Mrs
Dimmock and Miss Haling for some great singing fun. A wide variety of musical

styles and games are included.

This year we have some exciting events planned for the choir. The children will be
asked to lead the singing at special occasions such as School and Sacramental Masses.
We hope to again provide some great entertainment for the elderly in our community.

Christmas also provides several opportunities for us to perform.

The choir meets each week on Tuesday mornings at 8.20am in the hall and then
Thursday lunch times in the Music Room. It is important that children are committed
to attending all practises.

If your child would like to become a member of the St Francis of Assisi school choir
please return the completed form to Mrs Dimmock.

in class

My Child

would like to join the school choir. I understand the importance of working as a team,
and attending all practises. I have discussed this with my child.

Signed (parent /guardian)

Signed (child)




